Walter L. Famrar December 29, 2023
3320 Wiison Creek RD
Ellensburg, WA 98926

To
Jamey Ayling, Planning Manager
Kittitas CO. Community Development Service

Dear Jamey:

We are Walt & Gall Farrar and want to follow up on our
recent meeting with you re: the Commercial Meat Packing
Plant by 3BR Custom Cuts.

We just moved into our home in October and were very
surprised to leam the proposed commercial meet packing
plant by 3BR was still active. We certainty would not have
purchased this place for a home. The plant Is next to our home
and is not consistent with the zoning of this areq,”Rural
Residential Lands Use”.

The_domestic well water used in this operation, not
commercial will greatly increase the risk of the residents in this
area to run low or dry. The revised application does not say
how and where they contaminated water will be dispersed.

We respectively ask that this project not be approved.

Wokter A Fonrar

Thank you
Walt Farrar
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